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Templeman, Vivian

From: Wheeler, Ray

Sent:  Tuesday, January 06, 2009 10:39 AM
To: Templeman, Vivian

Subject: Capacity Building Workshop

Vivian,

I plan to take as many as 4 people with me and will pay for all of their expenses from the grant. I have
discussed this with Amy and with my supervisor at GRREC. I am having a little trouble finalizing the
names as most of the people I want or have been able to count on in the past have other competing
obligations. As of today, I am taking the District Finance Officer. I will also probably take a Math
teacher (either Trish Enlger and/or Kathy Perdue) and I have invited Mrs. Wood and or Mrs. Waters. I
may also invite another subject area teacher here at the High School. If you need anything else please
let me know.

Thanks, Ray

NCCEP/GEAR UP New Orleans
Capacity-Building Workshop

February 8-11, 2009
Hilton New Orleans Riverside ¢ New Orleans, LA

The 2009 NCCEP/GEAR UP Annual Capacity-Building Workshop 1s designed to help new and experienced GEAR
UP professionals effectively meet their project goals and objectives through professional development
and strategic planning activities. Presented as a blend of intense planning workshops and topical
seminars, the Capacity-Building Workshop will address issues pertaining to grant administration,
effective GEAR UP programming, parental engagement, research and evaluation, current education
reform trends, and much more. The Capacity-Building Workshop is coordinated by the National Council
for Community and Education Partnerships (NCCEP) and is planned in conjunction with the U.S.
Department of Education.

Ray Wheeler

GEAR UP Site Coordinator
806 South Main Street

Elkton, Kentucky 42220

Office # 270-265-2506 ext. 260
Cell # 270-604-3336
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